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From: Gartrell, Lauren

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 10:44 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Marijuana one time funding distribution

Good morning,

I agree and appreciate the Supervisor William’s comment about supporting the library in the equal distribution of
Marijuana funding for this upcoming year. That is an important public service and part of the community that often gets
overlooked. The libraries in our county provide after school programing, access to computers and digital services, books,

audio books, movies, general services.
Please publish this comment.

Thank you,

Lauren

Lauren Gartrell

Deputy Public Defender

Santa Barbara Public Defender Office
805-568-3481



